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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

As the Member of Parliament for Northumberland—Peterborough South, I am pleased to 

endorse Cameco Fuel Manufacturing as they apply for an extended 20-year license.  

With a fuel manufacturing plant in Port Hope and a metal fabrication plant in Cobourg, Cameco 

is an essential part of our local economy. Cameco is one of the largest employers in our 

community, and it provides meaningful, skilled jobs to many of our constituents.  

Further, Cameco Fuel Manufacturing does important work on the front of nuclear technology. 

Cameco is one of two fuel fabrication suppliers serving Canada’s reactor fleet and is the largest 

Canadian-based fabricator of zirconium reactor components for CANDU reactors around the 

world. The reactor components manufactured in Cobourg and fuel bundles assembled in Port 

Hope are used in most of the CANDU reactors in Canada and abroad. 

As concerns about climate change continue to grow, demand for zero-emission sources of 

electricity, like nuclear, continue to increase. The nuclear industry in Canada is about more than 

just clean-air energy. Nuclear is part of a cleaner energy future and is essential to helping the 

world address the climate crisis, providing life saving medical isotopes, and helping build a 

strong Canadian economy. 

For the good of the people in our community, for our local economy, and for the future of 

nuclear, I am proud to support Cameco as they seek a renewed operating license with the 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MP Philip Lawrence 

Northumberland—Peterborough South 
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